
 

This week certificates were 
awarded to: 

Ladybird class— Frankie,  
Lily & Patrick 

Dragonfly class— Evie,     
Brody & Spencer 

Butterfly class— Milo, Brody 
& Cosmo   

Firefly class— Kyanna, Eric 
& Elora 

Cricket class— Lola,         
Florence & Reuben 

Mrs Pocock’s Golden phone 

call last week went to Isla P. 

Congratulations!   

What a great (space themed) week we have had!  

 

Congratulations to our       

Ladybird Class who topped 

the charts this week with 98% 

attendance!  

More photos from our fabulous week at school can be found on our Facebook page 

We never share children’s  full names in our posts.  Please can we ask that you do the same if commenting 

on a post.  This is to keep our children safe. Many thanks.  

Dates to remember:  

Tues 25th Jan—Dental 

Survey (you will have 

been informed if your 

child is taking part.) 

Explorer Dome  

The whole school thoroughly enjoyed the explorer dome visit on   
Tuesday.    

 

It was lovely to see so many of you at our   

stargazing evening on Tuesday.  We had a 

great time locating and identifying                

constellations.  We hope to run similar events 

in the  future.  

Cricket class have been doing 

some wonderful writing related 

to the text ‘Beowulf’.  Mr Farmer 

is so proud of the work Y6 have 

produced this week.  Head to 

our Facebook page to view 

some of this fabulous work.  

 

 

Some spaced themed art from around the school  

https://www.facebook.com/BanwellSchool/



